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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20555

JUN 1979

Mr. Robert A. Mallet

President

Information and Communication Applications, Inc.
6110 Executive Boulevard

Suite 710

Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Mr. Mallet:

We appreciate receipt of your May 8, 1979, letter to Chairman Hendrie
offering services of your staff to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

Your proposed studies are within areas for which we are actively developing
research plans. We anticipate funding such studies through the process

of a Request for Proposal (RFF) and will make sure that you receive

a copy of the RFP,

Again, thank you for your interest in our programs and your offer.

Sincerely,

Origi 2
Baul Levine

Saul Levine, Director
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

21907060089
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